


Connections Plus end of the year & New Year Information. 

Our last Music & Movement for 2023  

will be on the 19th of December. 

Please RSVP to Louise in the office on: 

6495 3797 

Our office will be closed between the 25th of December and the 1st of 

January. 

Our last day in the office will be Friday the 22nd of December  and we will 

be returning on the 2nd of January 2024! 

If you need to get in touch during this time  

please call the after– hours  emergency phone on 0429 935 045 

                          

Connections Plus has agreed to support a new local pilot 

program which aims to source employment and create jobs 

for people with disability through the ‘Tourism Local 

Navigator’.   The pilot is tourism/visitor economy and 

encompasses a diverse range of business areas e.g., 

Accommodation, Hotels, Clubs and Bars, Food and 

Beverage, Destination Experiences, Travel and 

Transportation, Retail and Services, Travel Agency 

Operations, Aquaculture and Agriculture, Cinemas, and 

Entertainment Venues. The pilot program that expires in 

June 2024  is funded by the Australian Government 

Department of Social Services  

This new initiative aims to match people with local paid or 
volunteer jobs. If you are interested in being informed of 
available job vacancies, please contact Louise in the office 
to register your interest, or to enquire further. Louise – 
Ph:64 95 3797, Email:  louisey@connectionsplus.com.au  

 

To everyone that helped make 2023 a great year for Connections Plus. 

A massive shout out to our Volunteers, Support Workers and Office team for all of your hard work 

and dedication. 

Thank you to Reclink for funding some great activities for our participants. 
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